NOTICE
Village of Roberts
Public Hearing

There will be a public hearing on Thursday, September 18, 2025, at 6:00 PM at the Village of Roberts.  The purpose of this hearing is for all citizens to voice their comments and concerns pertaining to the annexation request for SCHLON-TICK HOLDINGS.  The following is a description of the proposed annexation:

That North 660 feet of the East 429 of the Northeast Quarter of the Southeast Quarter (NE 1/4 SE 1/4), Section 27, Township 29 North, Range 18 West, St. Croix County, Wisconsin described as follows:

Beginning at the northeast corner of said Northeast Quarter of the Southeast Quarter; thence South 89 degrees 34 minutes 27 seconds West, assumed bearing, along the north line of said Northeast Quarter of the Southeast Quarter, a distance of 429.03 feet; thence South 0 degrees 14 minutes 07 seconds West a distance of 660.04 feet; thence North 89 degrees 34 minutes 27 seconds East a distance of 429.03 feet; thence North 0 degrees 14 minutes 07 seconds East a distance of 660.04 feet to the point of beginning.

The Real Property tax identification number is 042-1075-60-000


Petitioner:  Schlon-Tick Holdings
	          742 130th St, Roberts, WI	

Megan Dull
Village Clerk
